
 

 

 

 

Year 6 Open Evening will be held on 

Thursday 4th October 2018 6.30pm till 

8.30pm 

The evening will include a presentation by the Principal, a tour of the fa-

cilities and opportunities to ask questions. 

Presentations by the Principal at 6.30pm and 7.30pm 

No appointments required, all are welcome. 


